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SUBJECT: YES for H.B.2556 Paycheck readability 

  

 MESSAGE: Dear lawmakers, 

  

 VOTE YES on HB 2556, which will require employers to explain deductions on 

paystubs in plain language. This bill helps workers understand their paychecks and 

address any incorrect issues with deductions.  

  

 Mistakes in deductions are common, and without a transparent paystub, mistakes 

are less likely to be caught. Paycheck readability gives workers a stronger financial 

understanding and security. 

  

 I am not very proficient in legal-ese and just having the paystub in plain English will 

make it so much easier. 

  

 Thank you for your time. Please pass this legislation. 

  

 ---------------------- 

 From: Elizabeth ImholtA 


